
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

2nd May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: English Literature Poetry Revision 
 
With the GCSE English Literature exams fast approaching, students have been using lesson time in recent 
weeks to prepare for the questions and develop effective strategies for each of the papers. However, with 
a number of texts to revise, we would like to offer some additional support to aid students’ consolidation 
of knowledge.  
 
We would therefore like to invite your child to a Brooke Weston Trust Poetry revision session on Monday 
14th May. This session will be held for students from Brooke Weston Academy and Corby Technical School 
and has been designed to add to and develop their existing knowledge, examine the requirements of high 
level literature responses and allow students to collaborate and share ideas prior to the exams. 
 
The session will run from 1.00pm to 3.45pm. Students should aim to arrive at Corby Technical School by 
12.45pm at the latest and any students being collected following the session will need to be collected 
promptly at 3.45pm. 
 
Please confirm your child’s attendance to the session by completing the slip below and returning to Miss 
Connellan. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact Miss Connellan at econnellan@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs  A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

 
Student name………………………………………………………………………………………..Form……………………….. 
 
        My child will be attending  the English Literature Poetry Revision at Corby Technical School on Monday 
14th May 2018.  I will ensure my child will arrive by 12.45pm and is collected at 3.45pm. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  
 
Date……………………………………………………… 
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